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Dear Students,

Summer is almost here! We know you will be busy with lots of activities
and all sorts of fun. We hope that one of those activities will be reading
some good books!

During the summer months we would like all of our students to record the
books that they read on The Summer Reading Log and create one
response to the book of their choice. Please bring The Summer Reading
Log and the book response with you on the first day of school.

Students entering second grade should read at least twenty picture
books or five chapter books. You can read books on your own or
with your parents. Your response will be to use the template
attached to create a character from a book. Draw and/or use
materials to make the template look like the character. Then write
about the character on the paper provided.

Enjoy your summer reading. We look forward to reviewing your Summer
Reading Log and sharing your book response with your new classmates.

Happy Reading,
ECES Teachers



Summer Reading Assignment - Entering Second Grade

Use the template attached to create a character from a book you read this
summer. Draw and/or use materials to make the template look like the
character! Write about the character below and remember to bring both papers
on the first day of school!

STUDENT NAME

BOOK TITLE

Write about a character from the best book you read this summer!
Below are some questions to get you thinking.

What is the name of the character? What does the character look like? What things does the
character do? Do you like the character? What is something you think is important about the
character? What would you do if you were the character?
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Describe
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